
 
 

  
Y6/7 Transition Day Wednesday 3 July  

  
Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
As stated in the previous letter, I am pleased to inform you on Wednesday 3 July we are hosting a transition day for 
the Year 6 students. Please arrive to register your child at 8:45am to ensure a prompt start. Students will be 
expected to arrive in their primary school uniform with a water bottle and pen. The day will finish at 2:45pm and 
your child will need to be collected at this time.  
 
Your child will be provided with a school lunch and snacks at break time, if your child would like to bring a packed 
lunch from home they can do so.  
 
   
We are very much looking forward to meeting the students.  
 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Academy on 01274 089890.   
  
Kind regards,   
 

  
  
Mr R Jones  
Assistant Vice Principal  
  

 
 


